
Grade Nationals Safe Play Announcement 
 
2nd-12th grade 
US Chess encourages a safe and welcoming environment for all our players and 
attendees. To protect you, we have adopted a Safe Play Policy. You will find these on 
the main US Chess website and linked on the Grade Nationals page as well. If you feel 
unsafe or uncomfortable in interacting with anyone during this event, please report the 
problem to a tournament director or US Chess staff at Chess Control immediately (or 
ask your parent or coach to do so). Each tournament director and staff member wearing 
a yellow button has been SafeSport trained and is able to assist you. US Chess will 
follow up on your report in real time. Thank you for your attention to this important 
information. 
 
 
K-1 
US Chess wants you to feel safe and welcome while you are here. We have adopted a 
Safe Play Policy which you can find on the main US Chess website and linked on the 
Grade Nationals page. If you feel unsafe or uncomfortable in interacting with anyone 
during this event, please report the problem to a tournament director or US Chess staff 
wearing a yellow Safe Play Button immediately (or ask your parent or coach to do so). 
US Chess will follow up on your report in real time. Thank you for your attention to this 
important information. 
 


